
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER Vol 1 Issue 04

Head’s Desk
Upcoming Holiday Events
Bible verse of the Week 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The term has finally come to an end and the much awaited holiday is
now here. The last week of the term has been very busy with the
teachers tying up all of the loose ends and going through their End of
Term proceedings and preparing holiday homework for the learners. 

We also had our End of Term Assembly in which the children were
encouraged to be a blessing to their siblings and peers over the holiday.
We are certainly going to miss them- the school is already quieter and
we can feel their absence.

During the course of the last week of the term, the  teachers were also
finalizing the ZIMSEC End of Term Reports and Cambridge Tests
marking. The results for the Cambridge Tests will follow after the Easter
Break. The ZIMSEC End of Term reports are in the process of being sent
to you via emails. Please keep an eye out for these. If you do not receive
your child's report, kindly call the School 0ffice on 0773 596 161.
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We wish to advise you that in an effort to improve our
results, the ZIMSEC and Cambridge External Assessors
were at the school last week, they were staff
developing and giving the teachers pointers on how to
polish up and prepare the children for their final exams. 

Our Athletics season ended off on a triumphant note.
The Mother Touch team came first and made the
school proud in the EPSA Athletics Competition that
took place at the school last Saturday. We are proud of
the athletes and the coaches and commend them for
all of their hard work. 

Mother Touch Junior School 
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In conclusion, I would like to express my most profound
gratitude to all of our parents and stakeholders for your
support throughout the term. It was good to see some of
you at our Stakeholders Meeting on Wednesday 27
March- thank you for making time to attend the meeting
and for your valid contributions.  We look forward to to
seeing the children in the following term after the well
deserved break.

 We have been looking forward to seeing the Grade 6's
and 7's for the Holiday School and Academy starting from
today to the 16th of April. Our ECD Centre, including
Marimba Infants School will also be open from today to
the 16th April, providing educational daycare and
babysitting as well as events bookings- the flier below
has the details.  

The Infants Sports Day and Easter Egg Hunt was a great
success and we would like to thank you for your support
and presence. It made all the difference to us and the
children. 
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Mother Touch Group of Schools

Until next term, have lovely Easter and a memorable time with friends and
family.

Yours Faithfully 

Ms. T Shoniwa

FOR MORE VISIT: mothertouch.ac.zw



For any inquiries and queries contact the school office  

Headmaster 0783590044

Deputy Head 0788918685

Admin 0773596161
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Inquiries and Queries

@MotherTouchGroupofSchools

@MotherTouchGroupofSchools
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